
The Groynes

Cycling and walking 
The Transport Agency is committed to delivering high-quality 
pedestrian and cyclist networks, which provide a healthy, economic 
and environmentally friendly travel option for the community.

There will be no cycling on the bypass once it opens to traffic, 
however adjacent to the motorway we have built cycling and 
walking facilities as part of the project. This will allow people to 
connect to existing facilities in the area.

A 300 metre shared path has also been constructed in the southern 
part of the project, linking into walking and cycling facilities on the 
Johns Road – Groynes to Sawyers Road section of the Western 
Corridor. This connects to the new shared path on Groynes Drive 
and provides walking and cycling connections to The Groynes.

If you are one of the many people who head to The 
Groynes in your down time you will have noticed the 
new look entrance, which opened to traffic in June.

Traffic now travels under the Groynes Drive Overpass 
Bridge and through a new roundabout. 

The Groynes, including the swingbridge and walking 
tracks, is now fully open.

Thanks for your patience and understanding as we 
worked around this area.

Subway facts 
The Otukaikino Track Subway carries the Bypass 
over the Otukaikino Track walkway.

Length: 43.2m   Width: 5m   Height: 2.5m

Otukaikino Track Subway
A new subway linking the Waimairi 
Walkway and the Otukaikino Track opened 
in August 2017. The subway will take 
pedestrians under the new motorway. A 
stylised aerial view of the Waimakariri River 
features on its walls - a design element that 
has been used throughout the project.


